Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

June 2018

Page 1

From the desk of the Administrator Residents Rights

Respect & Dignity:

The resident has a right to be treated with respect and dignity.

This includes the right to refuse to transfer to another room in the facility IF the purpose of the transfer is 1) to relocate a resident of a SNF from the distinct part of the institution that is a SNF to a part of the institution that is not a SNF, or 2) to relocate a resident of a NF from the distinct part of the institution that is a NF to a distinct part of the institution that is a SNF or 3) solely for the convenience of the staff.

What this means is that there are times when we will have to transfer residents from one room to another for specific reasons. For example, it could be due to a safety issue or health issue or it may be due to a payor change. All Medicaid resident will be transferred into shared rooms if they are not already in them, once a spot opens up. Also once resident comes off of the skilled level of care but needs to continue to stay as a resident in the facility, the skilled resident will be transferred to a non skilled room once one opens up.

if you have any questions regarding this resident's right, please contact Tracy Hanson.

Administrator at the Care Center, 319-442-3234.

Annual Cancer Fundraiser!

Join us again this year for our American Cancer Society Fundraiser! We are doing a Bike Ride/Car Cruise Saturday June 9th. Sign up at the Care Center parking lot will start at 9:30am and we plan to leave at 10am. Cost is \$20 / bike or car. We will also be offering a free will donation lunch at the Keystone Tuner Hall starting at 11am and will continue to serve until the ride concludes. The ride ends at the Turner Hall.

We are also working on a donation raffle: tickets will be \$1 for one ticket or 15 for \$10. Again all proceeds will go to the American Cancer Society. If you know anyone that will be interested in donating anything towards the raffle, please contact Cindy at the Care Center. 319-442-3234.

Please come help us raise money for this disease that has touched most of our lives in some way or another.



June 2018 Page 2



Mother's Day Tea























Activity Announcements

Reminders for Upcoming Meetings:

- Resident Advocate Meeting June 5th @ 9am, Tuesday
- Key Ladies Committee Meeting
 June 14th @9am, Thursday (date change)

See What's New!



We are starting to see progress on our new addition project! One of the Park View Apartment buildings has now been demolished to make way for our new wing. Swing by to see how things are going!

Father's Day Cook-out

We will be hosting a Father's Day Cookout Friday June 15th in the back parking lot from 4-

6pm. Social hour will run from 4-5pm with music by Jim Magdefrau. Food will be served starting at 5pm. Please come join us for some good conversation and food. RSVP



to Cindy Behrens, Social Worker at 319-442-3234 by June 12th.

TAKING RESIDENTS OUT OF THE BULIDING:

Now that the weather is getting warmer, please keep in mind when taking your loved ones out that you notify the charge nurse that you are leaving. Also sign out on the sheet by the nurses station. This enables us to get any medications or treatments ready as needed. We also ask that you sign your loved ones back in as soon as you arrive back at the care center. If you have any questions please contact Lindsay Niebes, DON at 319-442-3234.







Keystone Nursing Care Center 250 5th Street Keystone, IA 52249

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED

PRSRT MKT
U.S. POSTAGE PAID
KEYSTONE, IA
PERMIT NO. 9

UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

- Cancer Motorcycle Ride/Car Cruise June 9th. Sign up at 9:30am in the Care Center Parking lot; leave at 10am. Ride ends at the Keystone Turner Hall. Free-will donation lunch starts at 11am at the Turner Hall, serving until rider return.
- Community Breakfast Thursday June 7th at 8am; Atkins City Park Pavilion; all are welcome!
- Father's Day BBQ Friday June 15th. Social hour starts at 4pm with dinner at 5pm. We will be outside in the back parking lot. Please RSVP by Monday June 12th. Hope to see you there!
- Resident Advocate Meeting Tuesday June 5th @ 9am.
- KeyLadies Meeting Thursday June 14th @ 9am (notice the date change).

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

June 2018

NURSING HOME WEEK 2018





National Czech Museum



